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Mentions 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Virus monitoring ongoing in state 
http://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/2016-06-
25/Front_Page/Virus_monitoring_ongoing_in_state.html 
 
Air 
 
Allegheny Front: New Chemical Plant Promises Jobs, But Could Turn Back The Clock On Air Quality 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/chemical-plant-promises-jobs-but-threatens-air-quality-gains/ 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette; State seismic network helps tell fracking quakes from natural ones 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2016/06/26/State-seismic-
network-helps-tell-fracking-quakes-from-natural-ones/stories/201606210014 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Op/Ed-Here’s how to de-pollute Pittsburgh 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2016/06/26/Here-s-how-to-de-pollute-
Pittsburgh/stories/201606260065 
 
Scranton Times: State files charges in 2014 Scranton Cooperage fire 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/state-files-charges-in-2014-scranton-cooperage-fire-1.2059563 
 
Scranton Times: Developer with plans for incinerator launches website 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/developer-with-plans-for-incinerator-launches-website-1.2058332 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Delaware County Times: Local residents, activists want to save ‘Marple Greenspace’ 
http://www.delcotimes.com/general-news/20160626/local-residents-activists-want-to-save-marple-
greenspace 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Popular new riverfront park adds kayak rentals on the Allegheny 
http://www.post-gazette.com/life/recreation/2016/06/25/Popular-new-Ariverfront-park-adds-kayak-
rentals-on-the-Allegheny/stories/201606250008 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Proposals would open state parks to golf, water slides and hotels 
http://www.post-gazette.com/early-returns/erstate/2016/06/22/Proposal-would-open-state-parks-to-
golf-water-slides-and-hotels/stories/201606230049 
 
Allegheny Front: Fireflies Put On a Brilliant Show in Allegheny National Forest 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/fireflies-put-on-a-brilliant-show-in-allegheny-national-forest/ 
 
WESA-FM: National Forest Service Turns Focus to Urban Settings, Like Pittsburgh 
http://wesa.fm/post/national-forest-service-turns-focus-urban-settings-pittsburgh 
 
Uniontown Herald Standard: Core testing underway for Sheepskin Trail in South Union Township 
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http://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/core-testing-underway-for-sheepskin-trail-in-south-
union-township/article_cf89c353-40cf-5243-8c0f-415c4889bc3f.html 
 
Morning Call: This dump is for the birds — and the bees, and the butterflies…  
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-grand-central-landfill-bird-band-20160623-column.html 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Pitt launches new electric grid research institute 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/business/tech-news/2016/06/23/University-of-Pittsburgh-
launches-new-electric-grid-research-institute/stories/201606230124 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Port Authority of Allegheny County considers adding electric buses to fleet 
http://triblive.com/news/allegheny/10682617-74/buses-authority-port 
 
Allegheny Front: Why Low-Income Pennsylvanians Rarely Reap the Benefits Of Solar Energy 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/why-low-income-pennsylvanians-rarely-reap-the-benefits-of-solar-
energy/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: What's it like to work on the Turkey Point wind turbine, almost a football field 
above the ground? 
http://lancasteronline.com/insider/what-s-it-like-to-work-on-the-turkey-point/article_f7cd88f6-3a3e-
11e6-8920-0f587a477971.html 
 
York Dispatch: OPED: Pa. energy policy — more jobs, lower bills 
http://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/2016/06/24/oped-pa-energy-policy-more-jobs-lower-
bills/86353072/ 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Finnish firm to buy York County's American Hydro 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20160624/CPBJ01/160629834/finnish-firm-to-buy-york-countys-
american-hydro 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Wolf OKs fracking rule separation, more debate for Clean Power Plan 
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20160623/CPBJ01/160629917/wolf-oks-new-fracking-rules-more-debate-
for-clean-power-plan 
 
Times News: Candidates take opportunity to weigh in on wind issue 
http://www.tnonline.com/2016/jun/24/candidates-take-opportunity-weigh-wind-issue 
 
Mining 
 
Allegheny Front: New Novel Explores How Class Shapes the Debate Over Fracking 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/new-novel-explores-how-class-shapes-the-debate-over-fracking/ 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Spectra to investigate 263 miles of pipe after accident 
http://powersource.post-gazette.com/powersource/companies/2016/06/26/Spectra-to-investigate-
200-miles-of-pipe-after-accident/stories/201606260140 
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Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Oil companies aim to limit costs 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10676805-74/costs-oil-billion 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: Smaller, private drillers flex leaner muscles during downturn 
http://triblive.com/business/headlines/10668324-74/drilling-streeter-companies 
 
Pittsburgh Tribune Review: A smaller gathering 
http://blog.triblive.com/flowback/2016/06/23/a-smaller-gathering/ 
 
Times Leader: DEP plans to build fence around hole on Huber Breaker property 
http://timesleader.com/news/local/558271/dep-plans-to-build-fence-around-hole-on-huber-breaker-
property 
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Transco pipeline expansion gets permission from majority of impacted 
landowners 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/transco-pipeline-expansion-gets-permission-from-majority-of-
impacted-landowners/article_904838fc-3c05-11e6-ab14-6f93e00396a2.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: In support of Atlantic Sunrise pipeline 
http://lancasteronline.com/opinion/letters_to_editor/in-support-of-atlantic-sunrise-
pipeline/article_ae1dd98e-3a2c-11e6-a6dc-4fd4309c4ef5.html 
 
Scranton Times: AG's office seeks sanctions against natural gas producer 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/ag-s-office-seeks-sanctions-against-natural-gas-producer-1.2059582 
 
Waste 
 
Times-News: Messy properties bring complaints 
http://www.tnonline.com/2016/jun/22/messy-properties-bring-complaints 
 
Water 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Letters: Water testing free in Philly 
http://www.philly.com/philly/opinion/20160627_Letters__Water_testing_free_in_Phila_.html 
 
Philadelphia Newsworks: Pennsylvania not meeting all targets in Chesapeake Bay Cleanup 
http://www.newsworks.org/index.php/local/item/94836-pennsylvania-not-meeting-all-targets-in-
chesapeake-bay-cleanup 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Vets struggle to win recognition, medical claims for illnesses 
http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/vets-struggle-to-win-recognition-
medical-claims-for-illnesses/article_4f168a66-36f9-11e6-b3a1-1b4fc6abd458.html 
 
Bucks County Courier Times: Left behind: Veterans question whether current illnesses were caused by 
exposure at base 
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http://www.buckscountycouriertimes.com/news/horsham-pfos/left-behind-veterans-question-
whether-current-illnesses-were-caused-by/article_52065d5e-333f-11e6-8cb8-03fa0851c47d.html 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Dam vote to take place in East Goshen on Tuesday 
http://www.dailylocal.com/general-news/20160626/dam-vote-to-take-place-in-east-goshen-on-tuesday 
 
Allegheny Front: Is Pennsylvania Failing Citizens On Fracking-Related Water Issues? 
http://www.alleghenyfront.org/is-pennsylvania-failing-citizens-on-fracking-related-water-issues/ 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette; Outdoors Notebook: Chemical releases threaten Pine Creek fishing 
http://www.post-gazette.com/sports/outdoors/2016/06/26/Outdoors-Notebook-Chemical-releases-
threaten-Pine-Creek-fishing/stories/201606260128 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Alcosan camps puts focus on the necessity for clean water 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2016/06/27/Alcosan-camps-puts-focus-on-the-
necessity-for-clean-water/stories/201606220185 
 
Washington Observer Reporter: Stream preservation focus of 10th annual DRYerson Festival 
http://www.observer-
reporter.com/20160625/stream_preservation_focus_of_10th_annual_dryerson_festival 
 
Altoona Mirror: Lock Haven lawmaker seeks ban on ‘sludge’ water 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/639462/Lock-Haven-lawmaker-seeks-ban-on--
sludge--water.html?nav=742 
 
Altoona Mirror: Altoona Water Authority sets pretreatment program 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/page/content.detail/id/639473/Altoona-Water-Authority-sets-
pretreatment-program.html?nav=742 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Watersheds light on quality 
http://lewistownsentinel.com/page/content.detail/id/586128/Watersheds-light-on-
quality.html?nav=5010 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Cicadas are out making noise, but not in Pittsburgh 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2016/06/25/Cicadas-are-out-making-noise-but-not-in-
Pittsburgh/stories/201606170185 
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